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Communication Sciences and Special Education 
570 Aderhold Hall, Athens, GA  30602-7152 
http://gsap.coe.uga.edu 

Dear Parent Advisors, 

The Georgia Sensory Assistance Project (GSAP) is a U.S. Department of Education, Office of Special 
Education Programs grant that provides technical assistance and training to families, teachers, and other 
service providers of children and youth with combined vision and hearing loss. 

Thank you for taking the time to register children with combined vision and hearing loss on the GSAP census.  
Please be assured that for the purposes of the federal registry, each child is assigned a code so that names 
and personal information are kept strictly confidential.   

To register a child, please do the following: 

 
 

 
Share the GSAP Combined Vision and Hearing Loss – Early Childhood document with the 
parent/guardian.  (You may also wish to explore the GSAP website: http://gsap.coe.uga.edu/) 

 
 

 
Ask parent/guardian to sign the GSAP Release of Information form  
(You can either scan/email, FAX, or mail the release to me.) 

 
 

 
Review the GSAP Referral Information Birth to Three document to learn what information you will 
need to gather for the referral.   

  
Call me, and we will complete the registration over the phone.   
OR you can email me with your phone number and preferred time, and I will call you.       

 
Once I have added the child to the secure, online database, you will be given a user name and password to 
access the child’s information and update it as necessary.   
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
Sincerely,   

 
Carol Darrah, Early Childhood Coordinator 
Georgia Sensory Assistance Project 
Department of Communication Sciences & Special Education 
College of Education 
551 Aderhold Hall 
The University of Georgia 
Athens, Georgia 30602-7152 
(706) 542-2433 voice 
(706) 542-5348 fax 
cdarrah@uga.edu 


